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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 8:49 AM
To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills; Mann, Ryan
Cc: Jennifer Knowlton; Ike Tavarez; Robert McNeill; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; 

Rebecca Haskell; DeAnn Grant
Subject: [EXT] Resubmittal (Closure Report) Nocaster 19 Federal #004H (1RP-5211) 9-20-18
Attachments: Closure Report Nocaster 19 Federal #004H 9-20-18 1RP-5211 Final.pdf

To Whom It May Concern,  
 
Please find the attached closure request for the Nocaster 19 Federal #004H (1RP-5211) release which occurred on 
9/20/2018. The closure request was originally submitted through the NMOCD webpage on August 13, 2019. COG is 
requesting that you review this closure request. 
 
Thank you, 
 
DeAnn Grant 
HSE Administrative Assistant  
agrant@concho.com 
COG Operating LLC 
600 W Illinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701 
Direct: 432-253-4513 | Main: 432.683.7443 

 
 
 

From: DeAnn Grant  
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 2:32 PM 
To: Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us> 
Cc: Jennifer Knowlton <jknowlton@concho.com>; Ike Tavarez <itavarez@concho.com>; Dakota Neel 
<DNeel2@concho.com>; Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>; Sheldon 
Hitchcock <SLHitchcock@concho.com>; Robert McNeill <RMcNeill@concho.com> 
Subject: (Closure Report) Nocaster 19 Federal #004H (1RP-5211) 9-20-18  
 
Mr. Mann,  
 
Please see the attached closure report for the COG Nocaster 19 Federal #004H incident that occurred on September 20, 
2018. If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you,  
 
DeAnn Grant 
HSE Administrative Assistant  
agrant@concho.com 
COG Operating LLC 
600 W Illinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701 
Direct: 432-253-4513 | Main: 432.683.7443 

 



2

 
 


